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Dear Sir / Madam,

I live at , and am getting in touch with
yourselves to voice my opposition against the building of 170+ new homes in the Statham
area.

The site is Green Belt, which we believe should mean that it is protected, and only used as
a very last resort - it clearly isn't the last resort. There are other options.

The road we live on is already extremely busy, and the school is already full. The doctors
is also at full capacity. I just don't see how it's possible to accommodate an additional 500+
people & 200+ vehicles?

My last point is that we live in a village, and we would like for it to remain that way. We
appreciate the need to evolve, but their are more sensible ways to increase the number of
available properties.

Best Regards,

Chris Billington




